
Charted Clubs NZ Mixed Pairs South Island Golf Tournament 

                           Delegates Meeting Minutes 

            Held at McLeans Island Golf Club 3rd June 2023 at 5.00pm 

Maurice Nutura, Canterbury Area Clubs delegate chaired the meeting and welcomed delegates. 

PRESENT: Raylene Adler (Hornby), Barry Stringer (Hornby), Jannette Benn (Hornby), Raynor 

Hopkins (Kaiapoi), Paul Hughes (Kaiapoi), Rhona Miller (Invercargill), Raylene Leith (Invercargill), 

Trish Cates(Ashburton MSA), Lindsey Jackson (Ashburton MSA), Ian Dickson (Waimate), John 

Cullen (Waimea), Bruce Collins (Ashburton RSA), Elizabth Collins (Ashburton RSA) 

A minutes silence acknowledged members who have passed in the last year. 

Apologies:  Hokitika. 

                  Moved: B Stringer (Hornby)         Seconded: R Millar (Invercargill) 

Minutes from previous meeting accepted. 

                   Moved: J Cullen (Waimea)           Seconded: I Dickson (Waimate) 

Matters arising    - Nil 

M Nutura: Hornby did a great job. 

Who is going to host in 2024 : Kaiapoi have said they will host in 2024. 

                      Moved: T Cates                              Seconded: R Adler 

Ashburton MSA have said they will host in 2025 and Waimate said they will 2026. Kaiapoi and 

Ashburton to put in letter of intent to clubs NZ. 

General Business:  Original rules need to be changed. Rule 11 needs to change from “The 

tournament shall run every alternate year” to “The tournament will run every year” Trish will 

do the change for this and send will send to Raylene to put with minutes.  

Players index should be taken off entry forms. (Can be left) 

Clubs NZ thanked Hornby for hosting 2023 a well run tournament 

Meeting closed at 5.30pm 

 



 

 

  

 


